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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

28th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

The last half term of Y6’s time at Holy Trinity is almost upon us so it is time to update you on the 

many things we hope to do as they begin their transition to secondary school. 

If your child is going on the residential trip, they will have brought home a kit list of items to pack 

for our week away. 

PGL will be informing us about our activity schedule and room arrangements three weeks before 

our trip, so as soon as we know the full details we will hold an online meeting to pass on this 

information and allow for any questions.  Everyone should now have returned the medical form 

required for the trip. 

For those children not going on the residential, we have a week of fun activities planned for in 

school. 

Today, we also distributed the scripts and parts for our Year 6 Production – entitled Zoom!  (It has 

nothing to do with online meetings though, rather the Hare and the Tortoise!). 

Each class will be doing a separate performance and we anticipate being able to invite 2 family 

members per child to watch the performance in the school hall on an evening of the week 

beginning 12th July.  Further details on this will follow when we have ironed out the logistics of 

performing a play whilst keeping to the current government guidance. 

There are also tentative plans for a Leaver’s Service in the final days of term.  More details will 

follow nearer the time. 

During the next half term, there will also being the opportunity for your child to meet with 

representatives from their secondary school as well as visiting their school on assigned open days – 

which your child’s secondary school will inform you of. 

We look forward to a busy yet fun final half term and can’t wait to finally invite you into school 

again to celebrate your children’s time here at Holy Trinity. 

 

Mr East     Miss Caluya     Mr Henshall 
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